July 24, 1997

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 12
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Harold and Lil:

| hope this note finds you both well. As you have probably figured by now, | did not make the brief trip
to Baltimore with the team last week. | most certainly would have made an effort to see you. Lil, | hope
you are still following your beloved QOrioles; they are having a good year.

Harold, thanks for your response regarding Bill Pepper's book. | do hope that something comes of Mr.
Ray's efforts to have a trial. His story, however belated, would be most interesting. Interesting ballistics
testing in the last few weeks, huh?

Anyway, | hope you are OK. | just wanted to drop you a note to let you know | am thinking of you both.
| continue to appreciate your work. | am re-reading Selections from Whitewash. | still find your
arguments fascinating. Let me know if there is anything new or interesting happening.

Sincerely,
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